Dear parents, 
We hope you and your children continue to stay safe and well. It was lovely to speak to all of you and your children on the phone over the last few weeks and we were thrilled to hear how our children have been getting on.
From these conversations, we just want to clarify how the Maths activities work and remind you where you can access videos and further explanations around methodology.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The worksheets we publish are all in line with the learning that is published daily on the BBC Bitesize website. This also ensures that we have covered every objective on the Year 6 National Curriculum. If you follow the link below every day, this will take you to that day’s BBC Bitesize page for more information and lesson content, including explanation of methods and videos that further underpin learning. This link will also be on the Year 6 Home Learning page of the school website. There are activities on the page that your child may wish to complete, such as an interactive quiz or an additional worksheet. We would recommend that your child chooses their preferred activity: they can either complete the White Rose worksheet uploaded to the school website or complete the activities provided on the BBC Bitesize page. Both options are based on the same objective and all children can access the website to help their understanding.
For Friday’s learning, there will be a Maths challenge posted on the Bitesize website for your child to complete, which builds upon prior learning.
This is the link your child will need to access their maths lesson each day:
BBC Bitesize Year 6: https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/tags/zncsscw/year-6-and-p7-lessons/1
For English we will continue to send the Oak Academy lessons which are teacher led or use the BBC Bitesize daily lessons which also provide explanations though each of the steps of learning.
We know that the past few months have been a challenge for us all and we appreciate everything that you are doing with your children. We are confident that they have learnt a great deal and have developed a range of different skills whilst being at home with their family.
Thank you for everything that you continue to do for our children and our community. 
Stay safe and God bless.

Mr Daly and Mrs Long

